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 3rd November 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
BBC Children In Need Appeal 
 
We have decided again to join in with others around the UK to participate in fundraising for 
‘Children In Need’. This year our school house ‘Bay’ will be leading us all in supporting this charity. 
 
On Friday 13th November the whole school will take part in a range of activities within their class 
bubble.  We will be learning about the charity and the work that it does as well as taking part in 
themed lessons.  In exchange for a £1.00 donation, children may come to school wearing anything 
yellow and/or spotty.  Due to the current COVID restrictions, we will not be able to collect any 
monies in the classrooms.  We will place an ‘honesty box’ outside the school gates for you to place 
your donation.   There will be three boxes, one at each gated entrance.  The boxes will be there in 
the morning and again at the end of the school day. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
 
 
Mrs Wallis and Mrs Collins 
Bay House Leaders 
 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


